February 19, 2019

To whom may concern,

Last year, my husband and | bought the BP gas station on Atwood Avenue and are applying for
a conditional use for free-standing vending to operate a food cart at our gas station.

Our hours of operation would be around 10am to 10pm, we would be out at 11:30pm. We are
going to get the electricity from the gas station, not planning on using any generator or adding
any extra lights and we are going to have at least two employees.

We are not expecting any changing in our daily traffic. As a gas station, we already have a lot of
traffic because we are offering different products in the store.

We did not purchase the food truck yet, but we will follow the procedures and size chart that
the city allows, and it will not be more than 56 sq. feet.

| went to my pre-application meeting with Zoning and Planning (Jenny Kirchgatter and Colin
Punt) regarding the application for the conditional use for Free-Standing vending.

We are willing to follow all the procedures and make any necessary changes.

Thank you,

Felisa Forte



